
     
 

 
Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 18 – 11th February 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had such a busy week in school celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week and Safer 

Internet Day. Our Mental Health Ambassadors have blown us away this week- well done! 

Best wishes, Mrs Wilkinson. 

Baby News 
I am delighted to let you know that Mrs Clydesdale and Mrs 

Atkinson in YRA are pregnant (may be best not to drink the 

water down there!). They will both welcome summer babies 

and we cannot wait for their arrivals. Mrs Clydesdale is 

currently working at home and Mrs Balmer is teaching the 

class with Mrs Atkinson.  

Mrs Gray’s Retirement 
Mrs Pat Gray will be retiring next Friday (18th February) after an 

astounding 23 years at our school. Mrs Gray has had such a huge 

impact on so many pupils past and present and will be a HUGE miss 

to Lingey House. We wish her a long and happy retirement and I 

am sure you will join me in wishing her many congratulations.  

Mental Health Week 
This week we have been taking part in Children’s 

Mental Health Week with a focus on 'Growing and 

Changing'. Each class has been working on a focus 

book and completing tasks about wellbeing 

growth. Our fantastic mental health ambassadors 

have delivered an assembly to our key stage 2 

children all about managing emotions & feelings in 

a healthy way.  



     
 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
This week, children have brought home information about Parent Governor 

candidates. Please vote for your chosen candidate using the ballot box in the 

school office.  

 

After School Clubs 
There are still places available in some of our after school clubs and we have new clubs 

starting after half term- please contact the office by telephone or email 

lingeyhouseprimaryschool@gateshead.gov.uk to book a place for your child. 

 

After school clubs after half term (2nd March) are as follows: 

Day Club Year 

Group 

Ran by Places 

Monday Dance 4 Coach FULL 

 

Tuesday Puzzle 3 Mrs Jackson FULL 

Reading 1 Mrs McEnaney 

and Mrs Martin 

FULL 

Wednesday Forest 

School 

2 Mrs Crowe FULL 

 

Futsal  5 Coach Places available after half term 

- please contact the office to 

book- first come first served 

Thursday Science 5 Mrs Masson and 

Mrs Crawford 

FULL 

Drama 5 & 6 Miss Hewitt and 

Miss K Bell 

FULL 

Makaton 

(sign 

language) 

2 Miss Harris Places available - please contact 

the office 

Friday Basketball 3 Coach Places available after half term 

- please contact the office to 

book- first come first served 

Year 6 boosters take place throughout the week- each group has a different day due to 

staffing etc. Year 6 will be offered a wider range of clubs in the Summer term.   

Red Nose Day 
On Friday 18th March, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day in school. Children 

can come to school wearing either red, Red Nose Day clothing and accessories 

or a red accessory. Donations will need to be paid via Parent Pay.  

If you would like to donate any Red Nose Day merchandise to school that no 

longer fits your child, we would happily accept this and give to other children 

in school. 
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Attendance 

 

Each week, the 

class with the 

best attendance 

will have an extra 

10 minutes of 

playtime. If any 

class has 100% 

attendance, they 

will have an ice 

cream playtime! 

 
 

Class This week’s attendance Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 98.2% Y3B 99.2% 

YRB 94.7% Y4A 98.7% 

Y1A 98.5% Y4B 92.7% 

Y1B 89.6% Y5A 97.6% 

Y2A 97.7% Y5B 97.1% 

Y2B 92.4% Y6A 86.6% 

Y3A 88.3% Y6B 100% 

Whole school attendance: 95.03% 

This week’s Superstars 
I would like to say a huge well done to all this week’s superstars – watch out for their special postcard 

in the post! Our superstars for this week are as follows: 

Year Group Superstars 

Reception Ashton W and Connor F 

Year 1 Ahmed A and Myla L 

Year 2 Emily B and Danny W 

Year 3 Ayla C and Ava H 

Year 4 Hallie D and Ellie T 

Year 5 Jayden R and Lauren C 

Year 6 Cole M and Charlie B 
 

This week’s House Tokens 

 

This week’s winners 

are… 

Hylton! 

Bamburgh 215 

Hylton  263 

Warkworth 210 

Lumley 248 

Dunstanburgh 225 

Alnwick 235 
 



     
 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Date Event Who is involved? 

Spring Term 

Friday 18th February Break up for half term Whole school 

Monday 28th February Back to school Whole school 

Monday 28th February Hannah our Family Support worker will now be 

in school every day 

Whole school 

Week beginning 14th 

March 

Parent Consultations- more details to follow 

next week 

Whole school 

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day – wear red or Red Nose Day 

merchandise 

Whole school 

Friday 8th April Break up for Easter break Whole school 

Monday 25th April Back to school Whole school 

Summer Term 

Monday 2nd May May Bank Holiday Whole school 

Monday 9th May Year 6 SATS week Year 6 

Friday 27th May Break up for half term Whole school 

Monday 6th June Back to school Whole school 

Friday 1st July  School closed – Queen’s Jubilee BH swap for 

Gateshead schools 

Whole school 

Monday 4th July  School closed - Occasional Day Whole school 

Friday 22nd July  Break up for Summer holidays Whole school 

Quote of the Week 

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  

If you have any concerns or queries, please contact me on 0191 4381287 or via email at:  

lingeyhouseprimaryschool@gatehead.gov.uk 

 

Best wishes,  

Chloe Wilkinson  

(Headteacher) 
 

mailto:lingeyhouseprimaryschool@gatehead.gov.uk

